Notes from the Health Office: 
Welcome back! Here are a few suggestions from the Health Office that will help your child have a safe and healthy start to the school year.
Breakfast: Kids may not want to eat in the morning yet breakfast is the most important meal of the day. If they “run late” every day, set their clock 10-15 minutes ahead of time. The internet has wonderful ideas for “picky eaters” and “breakfast ideas for kids”.
Asthma and Allergies: Seasonal allergies and changes in temperature can trigger Asthma and Allergies.  Whenever possible, give medication before school. If your child needs medication in school, please be sure to have the proper Physician Order Forms and Parent Consent Forms. Small containers with the prescription label should be brought to school by a parent. 
Bee Stings:  The bees are out in full force during these early fall days. If your child is allergic, please be sure the health office has his/her Epi-pen and any other medication prescribed by your Dr. along with the proper Physician Order Forms and Parent Consent Forms.
Cough drops: A small water bottle is preferred.  Cough drops are not recommended for elementary aged students in the school setting due to the following concerns;
· Choking. 

· A child with Asthma may ignore the warning signs of a flare-up and try a cough drop instead.
· A child may “share”:  Some cough drops (i.e. menthol) may trigger a reaction in another child.
· Children do not understand recommended doses and limits. 
Cough drops are considered a medication unless they are organic. If cough drops are a necessity, they must come to the nurse in the original bag with a note from the parent
Backpack survival kit: Create a small survival pack which can be placed in your child’s backpack.

Recommended items are a full extra set of clothes; tissues (kids love the soft ones); small water bottle; small wipes or towelettes; an index card with the parents’ names and phone numbers. 
Stay safe and enjoy these beautiful autumn days. 

Mrs. Pinet
School Nurse
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